
Treat Assessment Team 

Reunification With your Child: 
In an emergency your first instinct is to drive to the school and pick up your child. Please Don’t. If there is an emergency and the school is trying to evacuate children, children must be picked up at the evacuation site. By trying to come to school, you increase traffic and become an obstacle in the evacuation process. Don’t worry GMCS will correspond to parents / guardians through our FACTS system. 

At the Reunification site: 

If you are contacted to pick your child, please bring photo ID, and go to the “Parent Check in line.” 

· Have your photo ID out and ready to show to district personnel. 
· Your Child will be brough to you by staff member. Please stay in your car in the Parent pick up line. 
